
 

 

A PUBLIC CONSULTATION EVENT 

is being held from 

2.30pm to 6.30pm on Tuesday 18th November 2021 

at Exeter Hall, Oxford Road, Kidlington, OX5 1AB 

In relation to proposals for new residential development on land at  

Stratfield Farm, Kidlington. 
 

Comments are invited from local people on the proposals between  

Thursday 18th November and Friday 3rd December 2021. 

Information about the proposed development, which has been allocated in the Cherwell 

Local Plan is also available via a dedicated Manor Oak Homes webpage, alongside an 

online comments form.  

The URL link is: www.manoroakhomes.co.uk/project/kid-031 

Email: info@manoroakhomes.co.uk  

Address: H Mellor, Carter Jonas LLP, Mayfield House, 256 Banbury Road, Summertown, 

Oxford, OX2 7DE 

Colchester Road Site 

Wivenhoe 
Fire Station 

http://www.manoroakhomes.co.uk/project/stw-017/

